Judy Larson

Attention: WA Department of Ecology (WA ECY)
Marian Abbett

I have resided in Clallam County since 1993 and have been following with interest and concern
efforts for having an appropriate cleanup of the hazardous/toxic wastes associated with the
Rayonier Mill operations.

For the record, I note that WA ECY needs to pursue SL-5, NOT SL-3 level cleanup to meet its
protection responsibilities and provide for permanent removal of these wastes from our County.

Thank you for your consideration.
Judy Larson

1070 W Palo Verde Loop
Sequim, WA 98382



